
 
 

Sent: Thursday, August 09, 2012 4:12 PM 

To: Wu, Eric@Waterboards 

Subject: FW: Comments to Malibu Proposed Groundwater Injection due 8.9.2012 4PM 
 

 
 
 
 
 

From: Joyce Dillard [mailto:dillardjoyce@yahoo.com] 

Sent: Thursday, August 09, 2012 3:58 PM 

To: WB-RB4-losangeles 

Subject: Comments to Malibu Proposed Groundwater Injection due 8.9.2012 4PM 

We could locate no Public Notice but found news articles on this issue.  Where is it on your website. 

The RMC Concept Paper on Injection made no mention of weather patterns in the modeling other 
than the term “wet”. No data was presented for the natural occurring tidal flows that hug the Southern 
California Bight from both the north and the south that meet at Dana Point, where it is open.  Will 
contamination effect the injection or vice versa because of this pattern. 

 
Joyce Dillard 
P.O. Box 31377 
Los Angeles, CA 90031 
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